October 5, 2025

"Come to Worship -Leave to Serve"

Prayer Requests

Don & Carla Rich - Cajamarca, Peru

Calvary Children's Home – Staff & Children

Frances Swann – In Hospice care, (She is DeWayne Swann's

mother & Brian Busby's grandmother)

James Townsend - Health

Shirley Townsend – Flu (home from hospital)

Connie Teague – Heart & pneumonia (in hospital)

Kristy Teague – Thyroid surgery (home)

Delores Palmer - Health

Mary Kelley – Recovery from hip surgery

Claudia Darby – Her eyesight and health

Tandy Barrett – Heart

Kerrie Bennett – Recovering from stroke

Lucy Godfrey – Her sister, Bettina, health

Diane Eley – Healing from back surgery

Connie Norton - Health

Joyce Manning – Shut in

Jimmy & Jennie Clanton – Shut in's

Emily McCrickard – Shut in

James Toland-Brown – Marines

Jamie Carden – AirForce

Family of Charlie Kirk and Turning Point USA

Sunday School	10 a.m.
Sunday Worship	
Wednesday Prayer Meeting	7 p.m.
Facebook Live	All Services

NURSERY WORKERS for October 5, 2025

Sunday a.m. & p.m. - Cheryl Millwood

IF YOU ARE VISITING with us today, you are our special guest. Thank you for coming, and we hope you will be blessed.

Join us in our Wednesday evening prayer service each week at 7 p.m. Our teenagers have been joining the adults in this service, and what a blessing they are as we hear their praises and prayer requests.

THANKFUL FOR YOU

Our Chili Fundraiser last Sunday evening was a great success. A special thank you to everyone who gave to help with the Operation Shoebox Christmas Child. If you were unable to attend but still want to give a donation, Shoebox container will be near the organ.

Please remember our Cards & Call Ministry. Many in our church family are going through some really tough times, and a card or phone call would mean so much to them. We have updated directories (near the organ) with addresses and phone numbers.

"One of the most important things you can do on this earth is to let people know they are not alone." (Copied)

God is always listening. Keep on praying.

IMPORTANT NOTE

Our Sunday evening services are now being held upstairs in the sanctuary. We will, however, still have a Sunday evening service once a month in the Fellowship Hall on the <u>last Sunday of each</u> month.